
STITCHER’S NEWS June 2023 

Ladies— 

I’ve heard so many good things about the 
June Picnic! Vice President Rose and all of her 
helpers did a fabulous job! 

I’m excited about our new meeting spot. The 
Chamber was good to our Guild and met our 
needs for 15+ years, but we’ve outgrown that 
meeting room. The Paulding County Senior 
Center offers us so many more opportunities 
for growth, sewing groups and classes. 

See you all at the July Holiday Boutique! Lots 
of great shopping in store for us! 

Sherry Byrd  

President 

July Birthdays 
3 - Linda Hubbell 
5—Kim Danielsson 
14—Karen Stadnikia 
16—Carolyn Blaszka 
18—Doris Parker 
19—Sherry Byrd 

23—Mary Mcginnis-Harrell 
30—Keila Spurling 

Treasurer’s Report—June 

Bank Balance    $10,185.65 

Contact Kimberly Danielsson for questions 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

Please try to return any finished quilt kits to 

us by the August meeting if possible. If you 

have a top we have people who can help get 

it quilted. 

 

Contact Tammy McClure for questions about 

charity sewing. 

July 17th Meeting 

Christmas in July 
 

Fat Quarters for this meeting 

are CHRISTMAS in July 

FUTURE MEETINGS 

August 21 - Speaker/Trunk Show 

by Candace Haasen (Bio attached) 

September 18 - Make and Take Fall Items 

(more to come) 

Membership renewal begins July 1st 

for the year 2023-2024 
 

Renewal cost is $25. Please print out the attached 

membership form and bring your check or cash to 

the next meeting. You can also mail your 

membership form with check (no cash in mail 

please!) to the Membership Chair: Pam Gooden, 

264 Ritchfield Dr., Power Springs, GA 30127 

SILVER COMET STITCHERS GUILD 
COOKBOOKS 

will be available for purchase at the July 
Meeting. 

Cost is $20 




